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Summary 

The Village of Germantown, property owner, is requesting approval for a new ground 
sign to be located at N112 W17001 Mequon Road, between the Village Hall and 
Library buildings. 

 
Location:  N112 W17001 Mequon Road 
Agent/ 
Property Owners: Village of Germantown  Village of Germantown 
   Department of Public Works N112W17001 Mequon Road  

N112W17001 Mequon Road Germantown, WI 
   Germantown, WI   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Zoning: I: Institutional      
 

 

 

 
Adjacent Land Uses Zoning 
 
North 

 
Commercial B-1 

 
South 

 
Multi-family Residential Rm-1 

 
East 

 
Residential Rd-2 / Rs-7 

 
West 

 
Commercial / Institutional B-1 / I 

Location Map 
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Background/Proposal 
The Village of Germantown Public Works is requesting approval for a new monument 
sign for the Village Hall and Library buildings located at N112 W17001 Mequon Road, to 
be located on the east side of the main driveway entrance off of Mequon Road. This sign 
will replace the existing monument sign on the property. The sign will include a 32 
square foot electronic message board, which will be used to display messages from 
departments in Village Hall, the Library, Police Department, Fire Department, and other 
community groups.  
 
Monument Sign 

 156 square foot (78 square feet per side), double-sided sign to include 94 square 
feet (46 square feet per side) of internally illuminated aluminum cabinet w/ routed 
faces and internal LED lighting and an electronic message board (64 square feet 
total, 32 square feet per side). The signage will be mounted on a 3’ masonry base 
with a decorative masonry tower to coordinate with the Village Hall and Library 
buildings. The overall height of the sign structure, including the tower and pole 
cover, will be 14’9”.  

 
Staff Comments 
The proposed monument sign meets the Village’s sign requirements. An approved 
landscape plan must be submitted to the Village Planner for approval prior to 
construction of the sign. 
 

 

 
Village Staff Recommendation 

 
APPROVE the proposed monument sign for the Village of Germantown property located at 
N112 W17001 Mequon Road subject to the following conditions: 

1. Electrical permits shall be obtained from Inspection Services prior to installation of any/all 
electrical components. 

2. A landscape plan meeting the requirements of Chapter 17.46 of the Village code shall be 
submitted and approved by the Village Planner prior to construction of the sign. 
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